PHI KAPPA PR e D O
University of lllinois

P Alpha Chi Rho is doing well

at the University of Illinois with
the Phi Kappa Chapter. We are pleased
to announce that Crow John Martinez
is now the Dean of Fraternity Men
here at the largest Greek system in the
nation. John was a Chapter Consultant
with Alpha Chi Rho for several years
before being hired to this position.
Since his arrival, John has been instru-
mental in the creation of policies
against the irresponsible use of alco-
holic beverages. His work has been re-
spected by many, especially those of
us in our Chapter. John Martinez has
created a safer campus, and we are
proud to have him as a Brother in our
Fraternity P
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